HB 1712 -- MILITARY STATE TUITION ASSISTANCE
SPONSOR: Schnelting

Currently, Missouri National Guard members can be awarded an
educational assistance grant to an approved public institution or
an approved private institution in Missouri. Beginning with the
2025-26 academic year, this bill allows those members to receive
the grant for tuition costs at any public, private, or virtual
postsecondary education institution in the United States.



